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WRH MOVES ONLINE FOR JUNE MEETING 

 
WINDSOR, ON.   Due to COVID-19, the next meeting of Windsor Regional Hospital’s Board of Directors 

will take place via Zoom and will be live streamed to YouTube.   

 

The link to view the open session of the Board meeting can be found here: https://youtu.be/8ounIwFK33Q and 

will be available as of 4 pm on Thursday, June 4th, 2020.  

 

Please refer to the meeting agenda in advance of the meeting. 
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For further information contact: 

Steve Erwin, Manager, Corporate Communications, Government and Community Relations 

519-564-4902 (cell) /  steve.erwin@wrh.on.ca 

 

 

https://youtu.be/8ounIwFK33Q#_blank
mailto:steve.erwin@wrh.on.ca

